
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 19, 2013 

 

Mr. Jeff Cline 

Annual Report Branch Manager 

Kentucky Public Service Commission  

211 Sower Boulevard 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

 

Re: An amendment of the Interconnection Agreement between Cincinnati Bell Telephone 

Company LLC and Intrado Communications.  

Dear Mr. Cline: 

 

Attached are copies of the cover letter and electronic receipt notification of the amendment of the 

Interconnection Agreement filing between Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC and Intrado 

Communications . 

 

If you have any questions concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at 513-565-3800.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Gary Peddicord  

Gary Peddicord 

Managing Director – Carrier Operations 

 

Enclosures 

 

Gary Peddicord 

Managing Director – Carrier Markets Operations 

 
 
 

221 East 4th Street 

Room 347-400 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 

gary.peddicord@cinbell.com 

513-565-3800 
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